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 OX16 9NH 

 
        Tel: 01295 251631 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs Sarah Horbury-Jakeman  
                                                   Email:office.2057@queensway.oxon.sch.uk  
BA Hons (QTS), NPQH                  

Tuesday 21st January 2020 
Dear Parents, 

 
Event: We have booked for a Viking workshop to visit the children at school. This visit links to our History topic 
about the Vikings, and the children will take part in a workshop which lasts the whole day. During the 
workshop, the children will have the opportunity to become a Viking for the day, discovering how they lived, 
worked and travelled.  
 
Date: Tuesday 31st March 2020 
 
Times: 9am  – 3pm 
 
Cost: The cost will be £6.50. Please ensure that your contribution is made by Friday 14th February 2020 
using parent pay.  
 
In line with our Charging Policy, if we do not receive sufficient monies by this date will not be able to go ahead 
with the workshop.  A full copy of our Charging Policy can be found on our website. Should your child be 
unwell on the day of the workshop, we unfortunately are unable to offer any refunds. 
 
Dress code: Viking dress! Please see the attached guide for ideas about costumes.  
 
Lunch/snack arrangements: Lunch will be as usual as the workshops have been planned around our normal 

school hours.  

 
Additional details:  If you require any further information or clarification then please don’t hesitate to contact 

us. Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 

 
Best wishes 
 
Miss Ross and Mrs Lawrence 
Year 4 Class Teachers 
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